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Homework Questionnaire 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our on-going school improvement work, I am reviewing our homework policy in January 2019.  
 
It is essential that, as part of the review, I gather the thoughts and opinions of parents. I would be 
grateful if you could find 5 minutes to answer the following questions and return your questionnaire to 
me, via your child’s class teacher or the school office, by Monday 10 December. 
 
Thanks in anticipation of your support, 
 
Steve Bone 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Your name: 
 
Child’s name: Child’s age: 
 
 

Do you think your child should be given homework? – please give your reason 
 
 
 
 

 

How much time do you think children should spend on homework every week? 
 
 
 
 

 

What homework activities do you think are valuable to support your child’s learning? 
 
 
 
 

 

What homework activites do you think are less valuable? 
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How many times a week to you think children should read at home? 
 
 
 
 

 
Please circle the most appropriate answer below: 
 
 

My child usually enjoys their homework… 
 

Always Usually Sometimes Never Not Sure 

 
 

I know how to support my child with their homework… 
 

Always Usually Sometimes Never Not Sure 

 
 

Homework causes tension at home… 
 

Always Usually Sometimes Never Not Sure 

 
 

My child finds the level of challenge with their homework… 
 

Too hard About right Too Easy Not sure 

 
 

Additional comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks for taking the time to complete this questionnaire, 
 
Regards, 
 
Steve Bone 


